
Club Election Results Announcement 

Dear Volunteers, 

We are excited to share the results of our recent club elections! Thank you to everyone who 

participated and voted. 

Election Results 

• President: Jane Doe 

• Vice President: John Smith 

• Secretary: Emily Harris 

• Treasurer: Michael Brown 

Congratulations to our newly elected officers! We look forward to a successful year ahead with 

your leadership. 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our club. 

Sincerely, 

The Election Committee 


